
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am Officer Wozniak from Muskegon Police Department as well as the current SRO for Muskegon High 

School.  I recently had the privilege of having Save A Life Tour here at Muskegon High for their 

presentation of drunk/distracted driving.  I’ll be honest, when I first received a call from Frank Mitidieri, I 

was more than a little skeptical.  I did some research (about as much as I could) and learned the tour is 

actually nationwide.  I also obtained a reference from Alpena High School saying nothing but great 

things about the program.  With that being said, I signed up for the program, which cost our school 

absolutely nothing.  Frank and his crew did an excellent job communicating throughout the process.  His 

staff, which included Mike Campbell as our guest speaker, was fantastic.  Mike is an amazing speaker 

with some heartfelt stories of the consequences of drinking and driving.  Although the videos had a 

powerful message, it was appropriate for the topic.  By far though, the best part was watching the 

students perform the drunk/distracted driving simulators (which the students were instructed to take 

seriously).  I overheard multiple students state they would never drink and drive or use their phones 

while driving due to crashing in the simulators. We also had our community officers attend for the day. 

It gave the students quality time to ask officers questions and view them in a lighter more positive 

environment.  The entire senior and junior class attended the event (approximately 300 students).  I 

highly recommend the Save A Life Tour if given the opportunity.  Great all around!  With any questions, 

please feel free to contact myself at 231-720-2800 ext. 2863 or my email is listed below. 

 

Officer Max Wozniak 

Muskegon Police Department 

Muskegon High School Resource Officer 

MWozniak@mpsk12.net 


